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Otis Spriggs

From: Ellen Eby <elleneby@att.net>

Sent: Wednesday, May 17, 2023 12:58 PM

To: Otis Spriggs; Kyle Reynolds

Subject: [EXTERNAL] PSFM Night Jams

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Peach Street Farmers Market would like to formally request permission to close the 200 block of East Peach Street on 
the evenings of June 9 and June 10 from 5-10:30 pm. We are hosting our annual singer songwriters festival. 
 
Added to that request, we would also like to request a noise ordinance permit for the two evenings of music. We 
typically do not exceed the noise level as most of our musicians are single individuals. Even though this year we have 
one act that is a band, we still do not expect excessive noise. We do, however, want the City’s blessings on the event, so 
we request the variance/permit out of an abundance of caution. 
 
Appreciatively yours, 
Ellen Eby 
PSFM Manager 
979-215-3091 
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